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The Women's Federation for World Peace (WFWP) Canada wrapped up 2024 with a heartfelt and festive 

virtual gathering on Saturday, December 14th. Held via teleconference from 9:00 to 10:00 AM EST, the 

event brought together participants for a morning of reflection, gratitude, and meaningful connections. 

 

The gathering embraced a warm holiday spirit, with attendees encouraged to dress festively. The event 

kicked off with engaging icebreaker activities, fostering an atmosphere of joy and camaraderie. This was 

followed by a gratitude reflection session, which became the heart of the event. Participants took turns 

expressing appreciation for a person of their choosing from within the group, resulting in a moving 

exercise that deepened relationships and strengthened bonds within the community. 

 

Many attendees shared touching reflections, with some moved to tears. This exercise not only allowed 

members to recognize the impact of their peers but also reinforced the organization's mission of fostering 

peace through mutual support and appreciation. 

 

Beyond reflecting on the past year's experiences, participants also shared their aspirations and hopes for 

the upcoming year. The discussions highlighted personal and collective growth, showcasing the resilience 

and dedication of WFWP Canada's members in their ongoing efforts to empower women and build a 

culture of peace. 

 

As the gathering came to a close, warm wishes for the holiday season and the new year were exchanged, 

leaving everyone with a renewed sense of connection and purpose. The event served as a beautiful 

reminder of the power of gratitude and the importance of fostering relationships within communities. 

 

With another successful year behind them, WFWP Canada looks forward to 2025, continuing its mission 

to uplift and support women in their journey toward peace and global harmony. 

 

 

 


